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1-10-1,Higashikotari, Nagaokakyo-shi, 
Kyoto, 617-8555, Japan 

Tel: +81-75-955-6307 
Fax: +81-75-955-6634 

 
Document No.: C2P1CPC-007 

Date: Dec, 1st 2019 
 
 

Polymer Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitor 
ECAS Series Product Change Notification  

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
Thank you very much for your patronage and support to our capacitor products. 
We would like to inform you that we propose smaller case size, and ask you to accept this change. 
Please kindly review below for the details of this approval request. 

 
 

1. Applicable Products 
Polymer aluminum electrolytic capacitor 
Murata P/N: 

 ECASD91A107M010K00  (7.3x4.3x4.2mm, 10V, 100uF, 10mohm) 
 
2. Changing point  

3. Background 
In order to maintain current good delivery of this product, we need to standardize the case 
size. Murata propose downsizing especially component height 4.2mm(D9) to 1.9mm(D4) 
as our standard case size. 4.2mm(D9) are not recommended for new design and planned 
to be discontinued in the future. 
 

4. Quality 
The quality are the same between current and new models. 

 
5. Schedule 

Proposed Murata P/N is already in mass production. As soon as our proposal is accepted, 
we are able to ship this product immediately. 
 

6. Request 
We appreciate if you review above and return this letter with your acceptance signature to 
us by the end of Feb 2020. If you have any special inquiry and/or questions, please feel 
free to contact us.  

We would appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter and look forward to 
serving you in the future. 
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Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

 
(General Manager) Atsushi Kawashima 
 
Chemical Device Dept. 
Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 

 

Approved by : 




